
Posting Policy

Contact

Division of Student Development

2 East South Street

Galesburg, IL 61401

309-341-7222

Fax: 309-341-7077

dsd@​knox.edu

Posting is permitted on bulletin boards that are not designated for use by

academic or administrative departments or individual student organizations, on

wall space that is clearly available as a posting area, and on building exteriors.

Posting is not allowed in Alumni Hall. Posting is also not permitted on doors or

windows or in any manner that may interfere with fire or other safety priorities.

To promote an atmosphere of respectful free expression, members of the

community are obligated to take responsibility for that expression and to

respect the expression of others in the materials they post. Individuals and/or

groups will be held accountable for postings that are not aligned with Knox

College community standards as outlined in the Student Code of Conduct. In

addition, postings targeting specific individuals and/or groups in a derogatory

manner will be removed.

https://www.knox.edu/
mailto:dsd@knox.edu


https://www.knox.edu/offices/student-development/campus-life/student-
activities/posting-policy

Printed on Saturday, December 3, 2022


